
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

August 30, 2022 9:00 am 

A Public Hearing was held on August 30, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers at City 

Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed 2022 millage rate of 7.308 for property 

taxes.  

 

Present was Mayor Pro Tem Shari Barr, Councilmember Phil Boyum, Assistant City Manager 

Jason Boyles, Public Information Officer Layne Phillips, Director of Human Resources 

Demetrius Bynes, and City Clerk Leah Harden.   

 

There were no citizens present.  

 

At 9:00 am Mayor Pro Tem Shari Barr called the meeting to order. 

 

No one spoke for or against the proposed 2022 millage rate. 

 

No action taken. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:07 a.m.  

 

 

_______________________ 

Jonathan McCollar, Mayor 

 

_______________________ 

Leah Harden, City Clerk 


